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This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 

Suffolk: Jack & Josie 

Cotswold: Dougie & Rosie 

Swaledale: Lucas & Abubaker 

Teeswater: Lizzie & Isaac 

Dalesbred: James & Bridget 

 

Dorset Downs: Evie & Omar  

Oxford:  Seren & Leo 

Cheviot:  Imogen & Lola 

Herdwick:  Callum & Elliot 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

It was wonderful to see so 

many people on Tuesday for 

our special Easter Collective 

Worship in church.  The 

children shared their class 

poems about Easter and the 

Worship Group led the 

service.  The singing nearly 

lifted the roof off.  Thank you 

to our group of parent 

volunteers who helped, we 

couldn’t do it without you.  

Reverend James 

brought a palm 

cross for every 

child in school on 

Thursday.  Thank 

you! 

Emmie asked if we could do something for Ukraine.  Today every 

child has made a tulip in the colour of the Ukrainian flag to show that 

our thoughts and prayers are with those who are struggling.  We will 

be displaying our tulip garden for everyone who walks or drives by 

school.    

A Prayer for Ukraine 

God of peace and justice, 

we pray for the people of Ukraine today. 

We pray for peace and the laying down of weapons. 

We pray for all those who fear for tomorrow, 

that your Spirit of comfort would draw near to them. 

We pray for those with power over war or peace, 

for wisdom, discernment and compassion to guide their decisions. 

Above all, we pray for all your precious children, at risk and in fear, 

that you would hold and protect them. 

We pray in the name of Jesus, the Prince of Peace. 

Amen 



Around school this week 

Suffolk Class enjoyed a trip on a bus to 

Keelham Farm Shop  this week. 

We look forward to welcoming you back 
to school on Tuesday 26th April 

Thank you to the PTA and the children who helped with the Easter 
Tombola.  We haven’t done a proper count yet, but we think we 

have raised around £300.  Thank you! 


